
 

Request for ClassⅡ Permissive Change 

 

FCC ID: VG8XM145AXX-P                        Data: 2018-6-5 

 

TO: Federal Communication Commission 

 
Please be notified that we, the undersigned, Guangdong Midea Kitchen Appliances Manufacturing 
Co.,Ltd. declare that the reasons for this class II permissive change are as below: 

 
1. Changed Mother board as below. 
 
Original Mother board-top view                     New Mother board –top view 

         
  

Original Mother board bottom view                     New Mother board -bottom view 

   
 
Note:  
1.New mother board has the same input/output power and similar electric specification with 
original.  
 
2. This application is based on the first original report #: GUA-1207-10855-FCC was issued by 

2012-8-22. The high-voltage transformer is identical to original. It’s Input specification and 
model is 120VAC/60 and MD103AMR-1(See below photo). 



 

   
3. Product’s exterior updated as below: 

 
Original                                 New  

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
xue wenfei  
 
Guangdong Midea Kitchen Appliances Manufacturing Co.,Ltd. 
Phone : +86-757-26306480 
FAX  :+86-757-26656995  
E-Mail: xuewf1@midea.com.cn  

 


